

19112 2<sup>nd</sup> Concession Road East Gwillimbury, Ontario L9N 0H2 905-895-0303 (T) 905-895-0304 (F)

Thursday, September 19, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Thursday, September 26, 2019, students will be taking part in the annual **Terry Fox School Run**. The run will take place during the last period of the day, from 2:40 - 3:15 p.m. Students from grades one to eight will have the choice to walk or run around the school yard during this event. The kindergarten students will be participating in their own Terry Fox Walk, earlier in the day. Students should ensure that they are dressed for the weather and are encouraged to bring a water bottle.

We are proud of this amazing tradition at our school. We have participated for 8 years, raising \$2,368.70 for cancer research! Through our participation in the Terry Fox School Run, we hope to encourage leadership in our students and create positive agents of change in our wonderful school community.

We are very excited to be a part of this year's Terry Fox Run. This is our opportunity to make a difference in the lives of those suffering from cancer. Please help to support our school during this important initiative and carry on Terry's dream of a world without cancer. We are asking all students to contribute a "toonie for Terry", in support of this fundraising campaign (larger donations will also be gratefully accepted). Donations can be sent in anytime during the week of September 24 - 27th.

Thank you in advance for your support!

1124